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SOUTH WEST FESTIVAL PERFORMANCES

A Resounding Success at the South West Festival!

What a day for our College music program! This past weekend, all of our ensembles took to the
stage to perform and entertain the public at the annual South West Festival. It was a fantastic
opportunity for our talented musicians to showcase their hard work and share their love of music
with the wider community.

From the vibrant sounds of our Junior Concert Band to the sophisticated harmonies of our Senior
Strings, every single one of our ensembles delivered a stellar performance. The audience was
captivated by the diverse range of music, and it was a joy to see so many people stop to listen
and applaud our students.
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Of course, no outdoor festival is complete without its challenges, and our students were faced
with a particularly windy day! Instruments nearly toppled, music sheets threatened to fly away,
and microphones caught more of a breeze than a beat. However, our performers handled it all
with incredible professionalism and grace. They held their ground, kept their focus, and truly
demonstrated the resilience and adaptability that comes with live performance.

We are so proud of all our students for their outstanding efforts. Their dedication to their craft and
their ability to perform so brilliantly under pressure is truly commendable. A huge thank you to all
the parents and teachers who supported the event and helped make it such a resounding
success!

Mr Lachlan Kennedy
Head of Music Ensembles
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